
This week I have spent lots of time looking at data! Whilst boggling, it is really positive to see how the 

children are making progress and more importantly, hearing the teachers talking so knowledgeably 

about what each child can do and what they need to do to make further steps. Representatives from 

Camden came to look at our Y6 Writing and were very impressed. A big well done to the team and 

the children for their super hard work. Robin 
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It’s Story Time!  
Here is the next story for you to enjoy at home. You 

can access the story by simply opening your camera on 

your phone or tablet (it has to be connected to the 

internet) and reading the QR code attached or typing in 

the link. This will automatically bring up the video for 

you to enjoy with your child at home.   

This week is: Dinosaur Roar! By Paul and 

Henrietta Stickland. Read by Danielle.  

Enjoy! https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5nIGHMLZtMQ 

Summer Fair  
The Summer fair is next Saturday 

29th June 12 to 4pm at school. 

The Arsenal gunnersaurus is opening the gates at 12pm Sharp! 

We have booked sunshine and it's going to be a brilliant day!  

We have giant inflatables, including last man 

standing (can you beat Jordan?), a mini 

inflatable race track, bungee run, crazy 

cottage, bouncy ball pond, Nerf shoot out 

plus lots more! 

Dragons den will be providing the games. 

We are still in talks with Mary Berry to see if she will judge 

the bake off. If not we may have a special guest! 

The raffle prizes keep on coming..... they are amazing! So 

please come and join us to celebrate what a fantastic school 

community we are! Robin 

Two Year Olds  
If you (or anyone you know) have a child born 
between 1st Sept 2016 — 31st Aug 2017, 

please make sure you apply for a place into 
our 2 Year Old  provision -Tadpoles class.  

Your 2-year-old may be entitled for free early education 
and childcare – please follow the link for further info: 

https://www.gov.uk/help-with-childcare-
costs/free-childcare-2-year-olds  
Or see Lyra or Ilirjana in the office if you need further 

information on how to apply. Thanks!  

Scooter & Bikes 
Just to clarify some storage info with 

regards to scooters and portable vehicles. 

The front storage gated area should be the 

primary space for scooters.  The area down the side of the 

pitch should only be used if there is an after school club.  This 

area is temporary and will not be available from September. 

The cycle storage at the front of the school is for staff only.  

Thank you. 

Halal Update  
We have finally got some movement on the halal 

transition. As you know, we are proceeding with a 

dual service option. Camden have been investigating cost 

options and are good to go. This will now happen in the 

summer holidays with the aim to be up and running early in 

the Autumn Term. 

End of Term  
A reminder school closes on Tuesday 23rd July at 

1:30pm 

Aeroball 
A reminder that the aeroball should not be used 

before or after school.  Thank you. 
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Easyfundraising.org.uk 
Every penny helps! With this in mind please check out the 

website: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/primhill/ 

The school makes money simply by you shopping at no extra 

cost to you. We need as many supporters as possible so tell 

your friends and family. Let us see if we can be the most 

profitable school! 

A Few Key Dates  
Tues 25th June           Cluster Choir Festival 

Thurs 27th June         Y3 to Museum London 

                                 Y5 to Mosque 

Sat 29th June Summer Fair 

Wed 3rd July             Y2 to Seaside 

Thurs 4th July          2:30 EYFS End of Year Performance 

Fri 5th July                 Y2 to Gurdwara 

Mon 8th July              Y6 School Journey 

Fri 12th July          2:30 KS1 End of Year Performance  

Mon 15th July            RE Day 

           Reports handed out to parents 

Tues 16th July            KS2 Sports Day -  All Day Event 

Weds 17th July          6 Production 

Fri 19th July               KS1 and EYFS Sports Day 

Mon 23rd July            Y6 Graduation 

Tues 23rd July        1:30 End of Summer Term 

Attendance 
95.70% across the whole school for this week so thank you for 

all your hard work so far, we’re coming into last few weeks so 

I’m going to try and push attendance as much as I can! 

WELL DONE TO FROGLETS 97.46% 

WELL DONE TO DRAGONFLIES 98.28% 

WELL DONE TO BATS 98.33% 

A reminder that if your child has a medical appointment in the 

morning but arrives in school before 9:30, we will mark them in 

as ‘Late’ as this doesn't affect your child’s attendance. However, 

we will still require medical proof as usual (appointment card, 

letter, screenshot of text etc.) 

End of Year Performances 
EYFS Thursday 4th July 2:30 

KS1 Friday 12th July 2:30 

Sports Day Events 

KS2 Sports Day Tuesday 16th July All Day Event at 

Hampstead Heath Track 

Tadpoles & Froglets     Friday 19th July 9:00 – 10:00 

KS1 & Ladybirds            Friday 19th July 1:30 – 3:30 

Royal Academy of Music 
This week the Hedgehogs went to the Royal 

Academy of Music to perform a song they 

wrote call 'Water'. It is an extremely 

atmospheric piece which includes lots of singing, 

improvisation and amazing conducting by Chloe Pollard. 

They all performed on the Academy's world famous 

Duke's Hall. They were a credit to the school. Tom 

 Garden Corner 
Despite the rain we've been having 

fun with water this week. 

Pond dipping to discover some of 

our smaller garden residents and 

watering with the hose. 

The garden is blooming with marigolds, snap dragons 

and artichoke buds appearing everywhere. 

The fruit is coming along: pumpkins and summer 

squashes are starting, strawberries, raspberries and 

red-currants are beginning to ripen, baby apples are 

appearing, the pear tree is in bloom and the first 

green tomatoes are beginning to appear.   
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